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Well Christmas is finally upon us, the parties and performances are over and all the 

children need to do now is sit back and wait for Santa Claus to come. We would like 

to wish all of our Pupils, Parents and Friends a very Merry Christmas and the Best of 

Luck for the New Year. We hope that you enjoy the holidays and we will see you 

back at school on Monday 5th January 2015.  

Church Christmas Trees 

We would like to let you know that we will be 

displaying a Christmas tree at St. Paul’s Church as 

part of their Christmas Tree Festival. The festival 

will be open to the public, free of charge, from 

Wednesday 17th to Sunday 21st December if you 

would like to go along and have a look.  

Pupils of the Term 

Class 1 Libby Dowson 

Class 2 William Banks 

Class 3 Luke Gill 

Well done to you all! 

 Christmas Coffee Morning 

We held our Christmas Coffee 

Morning on Thursday 18th De-

cember, it was lovely to see so 

many people at school. We 

would like to say a big THANK 

YOU for helping us to raise £78 . 

Snack 

We are pleased to be continuing with SNACK next term, it is proving to be very popular 

with the children and the cost is £1 a week or £6 for the Half Term. The pupils not only 

enjoy having a snack during the day, they also benefit from the profit that we make as 

it goes towards paying for party food, subsidising trips and buying books.   


